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South Albany Athletics 
Fall Parent Newsletter 

July 19, 2018 
Dear South Albany Student-Athletes and Families, 

Hope you are having a great summer! There are some important dates and info you need to be aware of as we 
get closer to the beginning of our fall sports seasons. 

Fall Sports Parent Meeting--Thursday, August 2nd, 7 pm 
All parents are invited to attend the Fall Sports Parent Meeting on Thursday, August 2nd, in the gym @ 7 pm. 
After our initial presentation in the gym, each team will breakout to meet with their head coach to discuss 
important dates, policies, expectations, schedules, try-out procedures, etc…. 

First Practice for Fall Sports: Monday, August 13th 
Required Items Needed for Athletic Eligibility (required before the beginning of 1st practice) 

1. A completed physical examination--REQUIRED every two years for all students 7th - 12th grade prior 
to participating in extracurricular sports; Oregon State Board of Education mandates the use of this 
form. 

2. Athletic Registration through FamilyID: registration must be completed for each sport the student 
wishes to participate in. Go to www.familyid.com/south-albany-high-school 

3. Pay to play fee: $150 per sport. $300 maximum per individual for the school year. $450 maximum per 
family for the school year. Application for deferred payment plans are available in the main office. 

All athletic forms are available in the main office. Please submit all athletic fees and forms to South Albany 
athletic secretary or Jason Platt, AD, in the main office before the first practice date: August 13th. 

Fall Head Coaches Roster 
Football--David Younger (david.younger@albany.k12.or.us) 
Boys Soccer--Tony Vandermeer (tony.vandermeer@albany.k12.or.us) 
Cross Country--Branson Bartlett (branson.bartlett@albany.k12.or.us) 
Cheer & Dance--Courtney Schamp & Ashley Custis (southalbanycheeranddance@gmail.com) 
Girls Soccer--Staci Rogers (rogprty6@aol.com) 
Volleyball--Kelle Angel (kelle.angel@albany.k12.or.us) 
Water Polo--Scott Jackson (jaxhon@gmail.com) 

Questions or need information: contact Jason Platt, Athletic Director 
541-967-4522 or jason.platt@albany.k12.or.us 
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